
 

 

18th November 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
We have a lot of children in Year five and six who being their mobile phones to school.  
You will be aware of our work to reduce the time children spend on electronic devices, 
including mobile phones.  
 
Please may I ask parents and carers to evaluate if their child really does need to bring their 
phone to school. For example, if a child is being escorted to and from school by an adult, it 
may not be necessary for them to have their phone with them as this is stored away 
securely during the school day.  
 
I would be grateful to any families who can discuss this and limit the days when their child’s 
phone is brought into school.  
 
Thank you for your continued cooperation and support for the Smartphone Free Childhood 
movement.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 
R. Flanders  
Headteacher  
 
 
 
 
 

 


